PRESS RELEASE

On Thursday, December 10, at approximately 3:19 P.M. the Winnebago County
Sheriff’s Office responded to a disturbance in the Town of Algoma.

Officers from the Winnebago County Sheriff’s Office and the Oshkosh Police
Department located the suspect vehicle near the Algoma Town Hall, where there
was an officer involved shooting incident. This involved one officer from the
Winnebago County Sheriff’s Office and one officer from the City of Oshkosh Police
Department. The subject was transported to a local hospital where his condition
is unknown at this time.

The Department of Justice, Department of Criminal Investigation will be
investigating this incident. This is an active and ongoing investigation, and it is
premature to speculate about other details at this point.

There was never an active shooter in the area, and the public is not in any danger
from this incident.

Further informational updates will require approval from the Department of
Criminal Investigation.
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